
 

 

Our Ref:  BG/kmd/Y7castle 
 
September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re:  Year 7 Trip to Bridgnorth Castle 
 
This half term your child will be leading their own enquiry into the history of Bridgnorth Castle, 
as part of their study of the Medieval Past.  The History department would therefore like to 
provide Year 7 students with the opportunity to visit Bridgnorth Castle in one of their timetabled 
history lessons over the coming weeks. 
 
Students will walk fully escorted by their teacher and other school staff up to the Castle, where 
they will consider just what the ruins can tell us today.  The visit will be conducted completely 
in their history lesson time and will not impact on other lessons.  Your child’s teacher will 
communicate with you via Satchel One the date of the visit.  In case of poor weather, the visit 
may be postponed and rearranged. 
 
If you are happy for your child to visit Bridgnorth Castle in their History lesson please can you 
complete the consent/medical form which can be found on ParentPay.  If you would rather 
your child didn’t attend the visit they will be able to continue their History work at school with 
another staff member of the department. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch either by phone via the school office 
or by email ben.grainger@oldburywells.com. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
B Grainger 
Director of Learning for Humanities 
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